
VAPO NEWS 
November Newsletter 2018/2019 

A monthly newsletter brought to you by The Parent Organization of Valley Academy 

QUICK DATES TO REMEMBER 

11/2  SPIRIT DAY! 

11/9 EARLY RELEASE 

11/12 NO SCHOOL 

11/21—11/23 NO SCHOOL 

11/26 MORNING ASSEMBLY 

BOX TOP Top 10 

Classrooms 

1. Mrs. Carpenter  

2. Mrs. Pace 

3. Mrs. Willis 

4. Mr. De La Cruz  

5. Mrs. Baca 

6. Ms. Jubb 

7. Mrs. Winemiller 

8. Mrs. Calderon  

9. Mrs. Rohr 

10. Mrs. Sutaris 

Online Book Fair Oct. 14 – Oct. 28 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/valleyacademycharterschool2 

CAUGHT BEING GOOD  

Is on November 14th.  

Remind your little ones 

to bring their coins to 

trade in for prizes!!  

TURKEY TROT 

November 20th 

Start Times: Kindergarten 10:15 a.m. 

First & Second 11:15 a.m. 

Third 12:15 a.m. 

Fourth—Eighth 1:00 p.m. 

Come cheer your child on and watch 

the Turkeys Run! 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/valleyacademycharterschool2


Dear Parents and Families: 

 

Did you know, reading just 20 minutes a day exposes your child to about 1.8 million words per 
year. Reading helps students develop a stronger vocabulary, and in addition, students who read for 
pleasure average higher grades in English, mathematics, science, and history! 

 

Mark your calendar to join us for a celebration of reading!  

Book Fair dates/times:  

Monday, October 14
th

 – 28
th

 The online fair is available with free shipping to your child’s    
classroom! http://www.scholastic.com/bf/valleyacademycharterschool2  

Friday, October 19
th

, 12:15 p.m. –   4:15 p.m.  

Tuesday, October 23
rd

 Due to classroom previews, shop-

ping hours are after school until 4:15 p.m. 

Wednesday the 24
th

 & Thursday the 25
th

, 7:15 a.m. –   

4:15 p.m.   

Thursday, the 25
th

, Family Fun Night 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair!  

Homeroom Parent Breakfast will be hosted on 

Tuesday, October 30th  

in the Kindergarten  

Multi-Purpose Room at 8:15 a.m. 

Do you need a few 

extra shirts for 

those just in case 

moments? We have  

uniforms for sale 

in the VAPO office. 

Come and check it 

out! 
Fundraiser Distribution   

will be on October 17th  

Pick up from 

2:00 p.m. and 

6:00 p.m. in the 

M.P.R. 

8th Grade Car 
Wash is  

November 3rd 


